
 

 

 
   
 

THEME: Creepy Crawlers   
May 3, 2021 
 

This week we are getting to know our creepy craw-lie friends. This is usually a favorite 

topic of the children!! 

We will also be conducting final assessments for the school year this week. 

Have a great week!!! 

Miss Katrina, Mrs. Taghrid and Mrs. Kim 

 

Language Arts: We will discuss the lives of ants, caterpillars, butterflies and 

spiders. “There’s A Bug on Me!” is a fun finger play the children are sure to enjoy. 

The flannel board story “The Itsy, Bitsy Spider” will be a familiar enhancement to 

our week. Author Eric Carle, has many stories to reinforce our creepy crawlers’ 

theme.  

Concept: Through sorting and matching by size and family, the students will learn 

different concepts of these creepy craw-lie friends.  They will have fun searching 

for these insects while outside on a nature walk.  
 

Craft & Writing Crayons, watercolor and finger paints will help create bug 

pictures. Play doh will help strengthen our fine motor skills.  
 

Motor: The children will be participating in an obstacle course to reinforce 

activities we have been exposed to over the past few weeks. We will be using the 

riding toys this week as well.  

 

Special Info 

May 1-Last monthly tuition payment due for half day students, for this current 

school year.  

May 4- Teacher’s Appreciation Day 

Memorial Day-Monday, May 31. Center closed. 

Last Day of the 2020-21 school year is Friday, June 4.  

 

 

 

 

Nursery News 

 


